
 
 

CITY OF GRANDVIEW 
 PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
TEMPORARY STREET CLOSURE 
100 BLOCK OF DIVISION STREET 

 
SATURDAY, JUNE 18, 2016 

8:00 AM TO 5:00 PM 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 100 Block of Division Street will be 
temporarily closed to traffic from Wine Country Road to Second Street on 
Saturday, June 18, 2016 from 8:00 a.m., to 5:00 p.m.  The street is closed for the 
Hotrod’s Car & Bike Show. 
 
Drivers should use alternate routes. 
 
For additional information, please contact Assistant Public Works Director Santos 
Trevino at (509) 830-1060. 
 
CITY OF GRANDVIEW 
Anita G. Palacios, MMC, City Clerk 
 
Publish:  Daily Sun News & Grandview Herald – June 1, 2016 
 
Posted:   City Hall – June 8, 2016 
  100 Block of Division Street – June 1, 2016 


